
Youth Church leaders meeting 23/9/ 25 7- 8:30 PM  

1. Opening and devotion Ephesians 2:18  
2. Update from up and coming. As there is currently no leader for up and coming and 

therefore there is no update at the moment. it's a case of watch this space if you know 
of anybody who would be appropriate for this role, please let Scott know.  

3. ASN the ASN group was disbanded because those targeted were not attending. The 
current plan is the children will continue in the groups that they're currently functioning 
in and as they turn 18 the leaders will change their PVG to include vulnerable adults. 
This means that they can stay within these groups where they are happy and settled and 
they can remain there until they are of the age of 25. This is all being checked with the 
Church of Scotland and the Disclosure Scotland to ensure that we are meeting the 
standards as required. 

4. The new logo for the youth church. There has been one entry so far, we suggest two 
more weeks to close the entries. Anybody else would like to enter otherwise we will use 
the current one. 

5. Creche has restarted and is going well. The transition will help with beginners as they 
are in the same hall. The only issue being families who have children in creche and in 
beginners come and go through the two groups and this causes a little bit of 
disturbance, but we are working with it. 
Beginners could do with two more helpers an as we've lost a few between 8 and 12 are 
attending and they are all enjoying it.  
Juniors want to use the board closest to where their area is if that can be moved 
around. There are generally 6 to 8 attending. The new people are integrating well. They 
had somebody volunteered to help but unfortunately that is no longer going to happen 
so they could do with another helper. There was also a request that if juniors could be 
moved to different seating area within the church so that they can see the words on the 
screen to sing the hymns. 
Triple S again 6-8 members they are a very artistic group so are doing lots of drawing. 
Currently reading diary of disciple for Peter, Paul Luke and Acts. They have a new helper 
one of the youth people.  
Flaim low numbers to start but enough to always be running. Working through the 
parables and the older ones are getting involved in serving. They have started socials 
and events which always include food.  

6. Buddy Sunday was as usual great with beginners and triple S. For Flaim and juniors it 
was too soon for their members. They will participate in the next one next date 22nd of 
February 2026.  
Nativity will get the video started during the holiday weeks. We can give the children 
prompts to try and help them and the video will be played on the 14th of December. 
Dates October 12th beginners will run all age Youth Church  
October 19th juniors will run all age Youth Church 
October 26th triple S will run all age Youth Church  
November 2nd church is in slamannan so no youth church.  
November 9th beginners and juniors only  
November 16th juniors and triple S are sharing the hall.  
Saturday the 6th of December will be the beginners and junior’s party.  
December14th is the nativity.  
December 21st show the children the video, so no hall required. 



December 28th no Youth Church  
January 4th no youth church  
January 11th normal groups will resume.  
Check with Scott for any other dates. 
Easter no hall required. 

7. Next meeting date 3rd of February 7:00 PM 


